
	
  

The Empire Runners Club - 24 July 2014 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:38 pm by vice-president Bill Browne 
 
Members present: Bill Browne   Tanya Narath  Luis Rosales 
   William Ortlinghaus  Chris Mason   
 
Members not present:     Larry Meredith Paul Berg 
 
Approval of Minutes: 
 
Motion: To approve the minutes for 26 June 2014 
Vote: Motion carried 
Resolved: Minutes from the meeting on 26 June 2014 approved without modification 
 
Officer’s Reports: 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Kenwood brought in a greater amount than ever for our budget. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 

• Kenwood Footrace (Val Sell) - 30% increase in net revenue from last year.  Already working on 
some change for next year, such as registration and prizes for record being broken. 

• Cross Country Team (John Harmon) - Kickoff Meeting is scheduled for Sunday 27 July.  A few 
people have already volunteered to be team captains.  Participation has dropped over the last few 
years so new things are going to be attempted: Facebook, covering entry fees, singlet cost will be 
prorated based on the number of races run, etc. 

 
New Business: 
 

• No new business 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 pm.	
  


